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One of the recipients of our 
Lenten collection for Marianists 
abroad will be Our Lady of 
Nazareth School in Nairobi, 
Kenya, located in the middle of 
Nairobi’s largest slum where 
350,000 people struggle to 
survive. In facing the 
complexities of such extreme 
poverty, education can be one 
way to break the cycle, making 
OLN a place of refuge and 
hope for the 1,800 children 
enrolled. Please look for ways 
around campus to donate to 
this cause during Lent. 
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the 

Weekday Mass Schedule 
Monday-Friday 12:30pm   IC Chapel 
Tuesday  9pm Stuart Chapel 
Wednesday  9pm  Marycrest Chapel 
Thursday  9pm Marianist Hall Chapel 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Tuesdays Thursday and Friday    11:00am-Noon  IC Chapel      
Wednesday                                 4:30-5:30pm   IC Chapel 
By appointments, contact Campus Ministry   

Sunday Worship Times 
Masses 
10am  IC Chapel 
6pm  IC Chapel  
8pm IC Chapel 
9pm  McGinnis Center 
 

Interdenominational Worship Service  
6pm Marianist Hall Chapel   
 

Holy Angels Parish Masses 
5pm Saturday 
Noon Sunday 
 

 
 

Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament 
Alumni Hall 
 

M-Th. 5:40pm-9:05pm 
Fri.     12:55pm-4:05pm 
 

Are you stressed? Need extra time 
for prayer? Adoration is spending 
time in prayer adoring the Lord. 
Questions? Please contact udado-
ration@gmail.com. 
 

 

Featured 
Marianist 
Mission 

Sunday Readings  
Reading I: Deuteronomy 26:4-10 

Responsorial Psalm: 91:1-2, 10-11, 
12-13, 14-15 

Reading II: Romans 10:8-13 
Gospel: Luke 4:1-13  

 

For “everyone who calls on the                                        
name of the Lord will be saved.”                                                 

Romans 10:13 

SPOTLIGHT  
ON. . . 

A local charity which serves the poor in 

the Dayton area will receive 10% of every 
Sunday collection. The rest of the collection 
supports more than 100 Campus Ministry 
programs of all kinds, including our 
 

Service Program of the Week:  
Pax Christi                                           
is a club associated with Campus Ministry and 
the Center for Social Concern. This year, they 
are focusing on a variety of human rights and 
peace related issues through death penalty 
awareness, participating in vigils, and 
sponsoring speakers and presentations on 
campus. They collaborate with the Dayton 
International Peace Museum by helping write a 
Peace Newsletter and working with children at 
the Kids for Peace Club. 

Low Gluten hosts are now available for individuals who 
cannot tolerate gluten. Devices to assist with hearing are 
available for those who would like to use one during Mass;  
please see a Mass Coordinator. 

“This is what you do when you journal. You are recording 
God’s grand, epoch-spanning redemptive story as it 
unfolds in your limited, temporal sphere of existence here 
on earth. Your journal has the potential to record the 
continuation of the Holy Spirit’s work in our world!”—
Adam L. Feldman 
 

This quote struck me as a little heady and grandiose when 
I first read it. Journaling and grand-epoch spanning stories 
are not two things I put together. Then I thought about 
what my journals, and taking some time for quiet and 
scribbling whatever is on my mind, has taught me and I 
discovered Feldman is pretty right on. When I get the ideas 
out that are swirling around inside me, God speaks. And 
for once I listen. When there is a place to jot down every 
fear and feeling I would otherwise not dare to express, I 
start getting at the truth: the truth of who I am, of what is 
hurting, of what brings me joy, and of what God is calling 
me to become. 
 

From March 4-6 you will have the opportunity to explore 
how the Holy Spirit is working through your own stories on 
Ink and Paper:  a guided journaling retreat. There will be 
time for quiet, for using different journal prompts and 
methods of journaling (including art journaling) and some 
time for sharing what you learn with a small community. 
Consider taking time for this creative and contemplative 
form of prayer. Register on UD Campus Ministry’s website 
today.  

Allison Leigh, Asst. Director of Campus Ministry 
Retreats & Faith Communities 

Black History Month Mass 
Sunday, February 21, 6pm  

Immaculate Conception Chapel 
All are welcome to this Mass in honor of the contribution 
of African Americans to the Catholic Church. Deacon 
Royce Winters, Director of the African American      
Catholic Ministries, will be the homilist. 

http://www.usccb.org/bible/readings/021416.cfm
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Campus Ministry Calendar 

 SERVICE Saturdays 
Volunteer with other UD students to meet the needs of our Dayton 
community projects on Saturday February 20, St. Vincent de Paul; 
March 5, Compassion First; April 9, Dayton Water; and April16, 
Mission of Mary Farm. Visit the Center for Social Concern website for 
more details and to register.   
 

Ozanam Center for Service Learning BreakOut!  
Spend your Spring Break, February 25-28, in Cincinnati at the St 
Vincent DePaul Society’s Ozanam Center. This is a great way to learn 
and serve during your time off. For more information visit Center for 
Social Concern website. 
 

Table of Plenty:  

Black History; White Privilege 
Tuesday, February 16, 12:30-1:45pm, Liberty Hall Rm 08 

Please join us for this month's discussion on this important topic.  
Lunch will be provided by the Center for Social Concern staff. We hope 
you will join us! RSVP on-line by February15.  PATH eligible. 
 

Lenten Fish Fry 
Friday, February 19, 5pm-8pm KU Dining Hall 
Come and join us for a FREE fish dinner at KU Concourse (formerly 
KU Pub) sponsored by Campus Ministry and Student Government 
Association. 
 

Support Marianist Programs Abroad                      

Through Almsgiving 
This Lenten season, there will be a campus-wide almsgiving effort to 
benefit five important Marianist programs overseas: Our Lady of 
Nazareth School in Kenya, MIRACLE in Malawi, the REDS program in 
India, Chaminade Health Care Center in India and Rural Health Care 
Center in Togo. Ways To Donate: Collection containers around campus 
throughout Lent; a second collection at the campus masses on 
February 21; and donate anytime in Campus Ministry, Liberty Hall 
room 101 or 107.  We take cash or check made out to “Marianist 
Mission.” Donate online at http://www.marianist.com/donate/UDgives  
 

Lenten Evening Prayer 
Wednesdays beginning February 17—March 16, 5:30pm  

Chapel of the Immaculate Conception 
Campus Ministry is excited to offer students an opportunity to gather to 
pray Evening Prayer with local Marianist communities. Resources will 
be provided and a brief orientation will precede prayer on Feb.17 for 
those unfamiliar with chanting the Office. All are welcome! 

 

Beyond 
Doors the 

February 
16  Table of Plenty 
19 Fish Fry 
19-20 Road Less Traveled 
19-21 Metanoia Retreat 
19-21 Marianist Discernment Retreat 
20  SERVICE Saturday 
20 Building Interfaith Understanding on Campus 

 

Road Less Traveled Retreat 
February 19-20 or March 4-5 
Attention all first year students, come take the Road Less Traveled! This 
is a unique retreat experience as it is a retreat designed for first year 
students by other first year students. Enjoy a weekend of spiritual 
reflection centered in the ideas of Call, Discipleship, and Journey.  
Register on-line. 
 

Metanoia Retreat 
February 19-21, Bergamo Retreat Center 
Enjoy a weekend away to explore your faith and experience a "change 
of heart." Cost is $40 if registered by February 5, and $50 after. Sign up 
on campus ministry's website today! 
 

Marianist Discernment Retreat 
February 19-21 
Join us for a weekend of prayer, reflection, relaxation, input and 
conversation aimed to help us all listen more attentively to God’s call.  
Sign up at tinyurl.com/2016DiscernmentRetreat.  Questions? Contact 
Sr. Nicole Trahan, FMI at ntrahan1@udayton.edu 
 

Building Interfaith Understanding on Campus 
February 20, 9:30am-4:30pm, McGinnis Center 
Sponsored by the University of Dayton and Wittenberg University 

Join with students from across Southwest Ohio for a free day-long 
leadership seminar. It will be a day of developing and building interfaith 
leadership skills, networking, sharing stories, and meaningful 
interactions. Breakfast and lunch provided. Final registration deadline is 
Monday, February 15. Register at tinyurl.com/InterfaithLeadershipLab. 
PATH eligible.  

 

Lenten Journey Groups 
These small faith sharing groups  will meet on a weekly basis for 
the Lenten season.  If you are interested please sign up on our website 
at tinyurl.com/LentenJG. Groups are offered on Mondays 7-8:30pm, 
Tuesday 6:30-8pm, Wednesday 6:30-8pm (for Chi Rho and Phi Lambs 
only), and Thursdays 6-7:30pm.   
 

Register Now For May BreakOuts 
Are you interested in helping others? Have you always wanted to learn 
about a different way of life or part of the country? Sign up now for a 
May BreakOut. The Center for Social Concern is sponsoring four trips: 
New Orleans, May 8-14; Erie, PA, focusing on Women in Community 
with the Benedictine Sisters from May 7-14; Cincinnati, OH, with St 
Vincent DePaul's Ozanam Center for Service Learning, May 8-14; and 
the Civil Rights Tour, where participants follow in the footsteps of the 
Civil Rights Movement through Memphis, Birmingham, Selma, 
Montgomery and Atlanta from May 9-14. All of these trips are great 
opportunities to learn and serve. For more information please visit our 
website. Questions? Contact Mary Niebler. 
 

I.H.O.P.  Intense Hour of Praise 
Saturday, February 20, 7pm-8:30pm                                   

Marianist Hall Chapel 
Come share your voice with friends for an hour of praise and worship! 
Pancakes will follow. Hosted by Catholic LIFE. 

For more details and applications on all of the above, go to www.udayton.edu/

ministry or call Campus Ministry at 937- 229-3339   

or the Center for Social Concern at 937-229-2524. 
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